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Robert A. Reid
Chief, Operating Reactora Branch #4
Division of Operating Reactors
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Reid:

Re ferenc e your letter of 20 July 1979 ccquesting a resubmittal or our
proposed, new Technical Specifications.

A conversation with Mr. Vissing re/ealed th at th e item missing was a
notarized request. In this case, a notary is not equired as the signature
of a military officer is considered a notary and is considered a sworn
statement.
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